Humber Village Board Meeting 
April 12, 2016

Present:  Cliff Bluechardt, Donna Scott, Susan Batstone, Rebecca Milley, Katie Montevecchi via phone


Absent:  Jim Day

Budget Items

Another over-due assessment has been sent to collections.
The sale of the Sharpe property will require the relocation of the dumpsters in the near future.

The spring assessments have been sent out.

Motion by Rebecca, 2nd by Donna - After 90 days legal action will be pursued.  Once a date has been set on the court docket the name of the account holder will be recorded in the minutes.
Roads

Cliff and Donna are reviewing quotes for road maintenance.

By Law Review
We are in the process of reviewing the recommendations for the revision of the by-laws, as put forth by the by-law review committee.

Our next meeting will be April 19th.
The next board meeting will be the first week of May.


Meeting adjourned – Rebecca, 2nd by Susan
